
 

if any of the Year 11 students have any questions about starting at York College in 
September that we have answers to some FAQs on our website now 
 
https://www.yorkcollege.ac.uk/course-types/421-starting-in-september.html 
 
If anyone has any specific questions, please email our team on 
info4schools@yorkcollege.ac.uk 
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